2016 -

Wine Dinners at the Lighthouse

Agreement

This agreement is by and between Jackalope Lakeside, and the Lorain Lighthouse Foundation, Inc.
hosting wine dinners at the Lorain Lighthouse each Tuesday from June 7, 2016 to September 13, 2016
(weather cancellation date is the following Thursday of the week) and The Lorain Port Authority, which
agrees to provide the transportation to and from the Jackalope docks and the Lighthouse..

Under the terms of agreement, Jackalope Lakeside shall receive $50.00 per person attending, the
Port Foundation, Inc. shall receive $50.00 per person attending, and The Port Authority shall receive
$25.00 per person attending. A maximum of 12 per dinner with a minimum of 8. Any less shall be
considered a cancellation subject to rescheduling.

This Agreement is based upon a maximum of 14 trips and ‘a threshold of 168 passengers. Monies
received. Monies received for passengers total exceeding 168 shall be retained by the Lorain Lighthouse
Foundation, Inc. If passenger t\otals are less than the 168 threshold, the Lorain Lighthouse Foundation,
Inc. shall be responsible for payment of the difference to The Lorain Port Authority.

All dinners are subject to cancellation due to the weather conditions or lack of sufficient reservations
for an event on said day. Dinners are scheduled for Tuesdays with a Thursday Rain Day. The Jackalope
Lakeside shall be in charge of all booking and taking of reservations including billing the customers and
paying the Lorain Lighthouse Foundation, Inc. and The Lorain Port Authority.

This agreement is hereby signed by the agreeing partiles below.
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